
The 9th annual 

 Petersen Cup Golf Tournament 
 Benefiting the Children’s Receiving Home of Sacramento  

& the Foundation of the Rotary Club of Arden Arcade 
Timber Creek Golf Course in Roseville 

Friday, September 25th, 2015 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Donors -- we need your help with our live/silent auctions and raffle.   
Help us raise money for these two worthy organizations!   

 
       Donated Item ________________________________________________________ 
 
                   Value $__________________ (please attach certificate if applicable) 
 
                   Do you want us to pick up the donation? Yes_____  No______ 
 
                   Company Name ______________________________________ (please include a business card) 
 
                   Contact Name _______________________________________ 
 
                   Phone Number ____________________    e-mail ___________________________________ 
 
                    I am unable to play or donate an item but wish to contribute $_________                                      

          Thank you for your generous consideration! 
 

The Children’s Receiving Home of Sacramento and the Rotary Club of Arden Arcade Foundation  
are non-profit organizations.  For more information go to crhkids.org or ardenarcaderotary.org 

 
Checks should be made to: Rotary club of Arden Arcade Foundation

Mailing address: AA Rotary, Attn: Petersen Cup, PO Box 214181 - Sacramento, CA 95821 
 

For information on Sponsorships, Volunteering and Donations 
Contact Dianna Berry, Dianna.Berry@colliers.com or 916.202.3626 

 

The Petersen Cup is an event to honor the memory of Sam 
Petersen and his involvement in his two favorite charities; the 
Rotary Club of Arden Arcade Foundation and The Children’s 
Receiving Home of Sacramento.  Sam was past president of 
Arden Arcade Rotary and a dedicated supporter of CRHS.  
  
In honor of Sam and his love/hate relationship with golf, the 
focus of the tournament is to have fun.  Participants will raise 
money for a good cause while enjoying the added course 
activities going on through out the event.  It’s not just about the 
golf but having a good time for a good cause as well! 


